
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 19, 2018 

 

Mr. Frederick L. Hill, Chairperson 

Board of Zoning Adjustment 

441 4th Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20002 

 

RE: Clarification of CSG’s comments regarding alley lot conversion from tax to record lot, pertaining to 

BZA Case No. 19629 (Lawrence) 

 

Dear Chairperson Hill and Members of the Board: 

 

We wish to modify the filing of our comments dated March 14, 2018, which was submitted under 

“support” but a more appropriate classification of our testimony would be “other.” We request that our 

prior submission be reclassified as “other” pertaining our comments on BZA Case No. 19629. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Cheryl Cort 

Policy Director 
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